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 Joanne Rathunde has created a BOE member portal on the website so 
that BOE documents being maintained and created are able to be archived 
and accessed administratively should we get a FOIA request.  We are not 
supposed to have items considered district documents at home without 
access through the district.   It can create issues for us.   

 

 


